
 

Dear St. Rose High School Alumni, 

 

           We would like to welcome you back to St. Rose for a very exciting event! Please join us 

on Wednesday, January 9, 2019 from 6:00-9:00 pm for a volleyball tournament benefiting 

Make-A-Wish New Jersey. Participation in the event would entail a donation of $30 per team for 

a 6 person team, equating to $5 per person. Alumni, as well as current teachers and students, will 

be participating in the tournament.  Prizes will be rewarded at the end of the night. You may also 

choose to show your support by coming to cheer on your fellow Purple Roses as they compete. 

The goal of our fundraiser is to help terminally-ill children live their dreams and 

experience things they never thought possible. Each day, the Make-A-Wish Chapter of New 

Jersey facilitates life-changing wishes for children battling critical illnesses in the Garden State. 

A wish experience can fulfill the life long dreams of many children and life their spirits.  

We hope you will support the Make-A-Wish Club at St. Rose High School and the 

Make-A-Wish Chapter of New Jersey. We are looking forward to a great night of charity, fun, 

and seeing all our former and current Purple Roses! Thank you for your support and generosity.  

We hope to see you there!  

 

Sincerely, 

St. Rose High School Make-A-Wish Club  

 

 

 


